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Liaison Statement on the Turbo-Charger Feasibility Study

To: S2

Cc: N1, RAN 3, CN

From: TSG CN WG2

N2 reviewed a draft Turbo-Charger feasibility study provided by Nortel Networks.

N2 does not foresee impacts on the specifications for which N2 is responsible. However, N2 believes
that the Turbo-Charger concept will impact the Iu-interface. Therefore, N1 and RAN 3 should be
consulted before taking a decision on the appropriateness of this concept for inclusion in release 99.


